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Church friends visit Lulworth House Residential Care Home

We were delighted to welcome our friends from the local church to Lulworth House Residential Care Home on Wednesday

10 April.

They held a very cheerful service leading towards Easter, with lots of wonderful singing which joined our residents together

spiritually as they all knew the words.

The volunteers gave an uplifting presentation and ran a flowers quiz using photos. Our residents found it a truly heart warming

activity to be a part of.

Many thanks to our lovely ladies from the church for their wonderful contribution to the well-being of our residents.

 


